
Afternoon challenges: Wednesday 10th February 2021 

Well done to everyone on how hard you are all working at home. To try and better 

reflect the play-based learning we follow in school, I have some ideas for more 

creative, practical activities that you may want to try. This week it is based around 

Chinese New Year! 

 

Could you spend an afternoon being creative? Have a go at something like this! 

 

                        

 

                                    

 

The children in school have been making cards and I know some of you learning at home 

have been doing this too. Perhaps you could try and make a Chinese New Year card for a 

family member? You could include the greeting for hello in mandarin: ni hao! 

Also, don’t forget to get outside and enjoy the snow…we don’t get it very often! 


